
From: Steve Malsom   
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 11:07 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Navigator Co2 pipeline ordinance 
 
Sd PUC, 
 
I below is my information. 
 
Steve Malsom 

 
Mina, SD 57451 

  
 

 
I have concerns if the county or township ordinances are ignored by the pipelines Navigator and 
Summit Carbon Solutions.   Each county is different by geological and residential requirements.  
 The local counties are just putting these in place to protect the local residents.  The county 
should not be sued for trying to protect its peoples rights.  If these pipeline companies want to 
sue counties for trying to protect they are not businesses we want into the county at all.   
 
Respectful  
Steve Malsom 
 




